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25 January 2022 

Mr Raj Logarajah 
Listings Compliance Adviser 
ASX  
Level 40, Central Park 
152-158 St Georges Terrace
Perth WA 6000

Via email: tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au and raj.logarajah@asx.com.au 

Dear Raj 

Request for extension to voluntary suspension 

Further to the Hannans’ voluntary suspension request dated 20 January 2022, the Company requests 
the voluntary suspension to be extended.   

In accordance with Listing Rule 17.2, Hannans provides the following information: 

• the extension to the voluntary suspension will provide additional time for Hannans to finalise
an announcement regarding a material transaction, re-compliance with Chapters 1 and 2 of
the Listing Rules and release of our response to the ASX price query;

• Hannans requests the suspension to continue to remain in place until the earlier of an
announcement being made and pre-market open on Tuesday, 1 February 2022; and

• Hannans is not aware of any reason why the extension to the suspension should not be
granted, nor is it aware of any other information necessary to inform the market about the
voluntary suspension.

This ASX announcement has been authorised for release by Damian Hicks, Executive Director. 

Best regards, 

Damian Hicks 
Executive Director 
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